Friday 11th January 2019
Dear parents and children,

HAPPY NEW YEAR
We hope that you all enjoyed the Christmas holidays.  We would like to thank you so much for the lovely cards and generous gifts you gave at the end of last term.  
As always, when you are not in school you can really help your learning by:

· reading for a few minutes each day either with or without an adult.  You can read whatever interests you.  Please use your Scrapbook to:
· review what you have read and keep a record of the page

· stick in any interesting texts you have found e.g. leaflets, tickets, magazine/newspaper articles etc

· practising your weekly spellings/phonics using the Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check method;

Mrs Yates will give out new spellings each Monday and they will be reviewed the following Monday.  This allows one full week to practise and learn them;
· practising your multiplication (times) tables whenever you can, wherever you can and the division facts that go with them.  Mrs Gray will ask you about these each Friday.
· finding out about our topic and then sharing this with the rest of the class.  This might be because you have seen a really good programme, read an interesting newspaper or magazine article or found a fantastic website.  Your friends and family might have books, photographs or objects that they are happy to lend us.  You can write and draw to tell us about what you have discovered.
TIMETABLE REMINDERS
P.E. will take place on alternating Monday and Wednesday afternoons.  Please make sure your child has both an indoor and outdoor PE kit.
Swimming is, as usual, on Friday afternoons.
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Please make sure that you wear suitable outdoor clothing and footwear.  
You know that we go out in most weathers – rain, snow or shine!

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Regards,

Amanda Yates

Janine Gray

Sarah Dickinson

Amanda Cave
